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November 5, 2013                   

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of Engineering and Technology 

Equipment Authorization Division 

7345 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia MD 21046 

 

 

RE: Change in FCC Grantee Identification Authorization Letter 

 

 

To the Commission, 

 

This letter grants authorization for BARTEC to apply to the FCC for a change in identification as 

Specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules.  This authorization applies to Motorola Solutions, Inc. 

MC92N0 terminal with FCC ID: UZ7MC92N0 issued on 04/08/13   

 

This equipment is electrically identical the only change are the labels on the device.  The original test 

results continue to be representative of and applicable to the changed equipment.  Any future or 

subsequent changes or modifications of the equipment sold under the BARTEC Grantee Codes are 

solely the responsibility of BARTEC and are in no way part of the Motorola Inc FCC Grant files. 

 

The original grants to Motorola Solutions Inc. will remain in effect. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Mark S. Luksich  

DMTS, Regulatory Engineering 

631-738-5134 

Mark.Luksich@motorolasolutions.com 
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